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Re: Request for access to your P1588 drafts 

 

Dear Mr. Eidson and Mr. Arnold: 

 

 As you know, the IEEE 802.1 Time-Sensitive Networking (TSN) Task Group (TG) is working on 

a revision of IEEE Std 802.1AS, which includes a PTP profile. It is planned for the revision to use several 

of the new features being developed for the revision of IEEE Std 1588-2008, for example, the Common 

Mean Path Delay Service. It is expected that IEEE P802.1AS-Rev will go to sponsor ballot after IEEE 

P1588-Rev is approved and published. 

 

To facilitate the development of IEEE P802.1AS-Rev, we would like to request access to IEEE P1588-

Rev Drafts.  Specifically, we would like to request access to your latest draft, and to continued access to 

subsequent drafts as they become available. In return, and to possibly facilitate your work, a copy of the 

latest IEEE P802.1AS-Rev Draft (D4.3) is attached.  In addition, we can make future drafts of IEEE 

P802.1AS-Rev available to you if you wish. 

 

Thank you very much. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Glenn Parsons 

Chair, IEEE 802.1 WG 

 

CC:  John Messenger, Vice-chair, IEEE 802.1 WG;  

Janos Farkas, Chair, IEEE 802.1 TSN Task Group 
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